
1

Leave KP

From: Umer Farooq Khan <sheikhfarooqi82@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 3:07 PM
To: Amna Khan
Cc: leaves.kp@ctc.org.pk
Subject: Isolation after being resulted positive for Covid 19.
Attachments: IMG-20201206-WA0042.jpg

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Respected All 
 
Attached herewith is the test result where I UCPO Umer Farooq resulted positive for COVID 19 and according 
to doctors advise I have been isolated since 8th Dec till 21 Dec.  
During this period I am working from home and supporting my team from far, submitting all the desired data 
and instructing the FLWs accordingly.  
 
Regards 
Umer Farooq 
UCPO Gari sherdad. 


